STUDENT BULLETIN



FOR THE WEEK OF DECEMBER 9 - DECEMBER 16, 1994

	A CONTRACTOR OF THE PARTY OF TH		
	WEEK		
THE RESERVE TO SECOND	AA BI. EI. E		

MEN'S BASKETBALL

DATE	DAY	<u>OPPONENT</u>	PLACE		TIME
Dec. 9	Fri.	Western Oregon State	Monmouth, OR	D /	TBA
Dec. 10	Sat	Tournament	Monmouth, OR		TBA
Dec. 28,	29 & 30	Tournament	Chico, CA	AFRD.	TBA
				AIFKEL	

WOMEN'S BASKETBALL

DATE	DAY	OPPONENT	PLACE	AKILLIA 3:00
Dec. 9	Fri.	Big Bend College	Moses Lake, WA	4([]) 3:00
Dec. 10	Sat	Central Washington JV	Ellensburg	12:30
Dec. 16	Fri.	Walla Walla Tournament	Walla Walla, WA	8:00
Dec. 17	Sat.	n n	Walla Walla, WA	

F.Y.I. - THE ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES ARE MOVING! During the CHRISTMAS BREAK the entire N.W. College Administrative Offices will be moving (i.e., President, Financial Aid, Student Accounts, Enrollment Services, Academic Affairs, Registrar, Student Life, College Advancement, Human Rescources) to what is now the Northwest District Office. It will be called the Northwest College Administration Building. Maps of the new offices will be available upon your return from the Christmas holidays. (so you can find us!)

IF YOU haven't already registered for Spring Semester there is still time to do so before the New Students (January 6, 1995) register. See the Registrar's Office for further details.

There are some great ESL OPPORTUNITIES in Japan and Korea! If you think you might be interested come to the Pacific Rim Centre in Bronson Hall and look at what's available.

LIBRARY HOURS FOR FINALS WEEK ARE:

SUNDAY -	DECEMBER 11	2:00 PM to MIDNIGHT
MONDAY - THRUSDAY	DECEMBER 12-15	7:30 AM to MIDNIGHT
FRIDAY -	DECEMBER 16	7:30 AM to 5:00 PM

RESERVE MATERIALS are library use only begining Monday, December 12. ALL LIBRARY MATERIALS are due Friday, December 16, the last day of finals. Be sure to return all library material on time to avoid fines.

LIBRARY HOURS OVER THE CHRISTMAS BREAK:

MONDAY - WEDNESDAY DECEMBER 19-21 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM THURSDAY DECEMBER 22 9:00 AM to 1:00 PM TUESDAY - FRIDAY DECEMBER 27-30 9:00 AM to 1:00 PM TUESDAY - FRIDAY JANUARY 3-6 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM



MERRY CHRISTMAS

TIME
0 p.m.
0 p.m.
0 p.m.
TBA

FINANCIAL AID NEWS

AmerlCorps is a new program which gives Americans the opportunity to perform community service in local projects and, in exchange, receive an "educational award" --financial assistance to be used for postsecondary study. If you are interested in being part of this program please pick up an application in the Financial Planning Office.

- Students who will be graduating in 95-96 may be eligible for an interest free loan. The loan is awarded by the Hattie M. Strong Foundation. If you are interested please come by the Financial Planning Office. The deadline is March 31, 1995. International students temporarily in this country do not qualify.
- Attention Lutheran Students! The Lutheran Brotherhood is offering a scholarship for students who are members of the Lutheran Brotherhood. Specifically, a student must have a life, health, annuity contract in his/her own name and/or LBVIP, LBSC account. A person is also considered a member if listed as an eligible rider on a parental contract. If you are interested in applying for this scholarship please pick up an application in the Financial Planning Office. Deadline is January 31, 1995.
- \$5,000 Carl F.H. Henry Scholarship. To be eligible, students must write and publish an article containing biblical truth in a secular, nonreligious publication between May 1, 1994 and April 30, 1995. If you are interested in finding out more about this scholarship please pick up an application in the Financial Planning Office.
- The Acton Institute has announced that the Lord Acton Essay Contest is open. Any student currently enrolled in a religious studies program or a student with a demonstrated interest in religious themes is welcome to enter. \$1,000, \$500, and \$250 prizes will be awarded to the winners of the contest. If you are interested in entering please pick up the essay rules in the Financial Planning Office. Essays must be postmarked on or before January 6, 1995.

FOR THE 1995/96 SCHOOL - RA APPLICATIONS AND/OR SMALL GROUP APPLICATIONS are available in the Student Life Office, from your Resident Director or from Mike Nosser.

STUDENT INSURANCE FOR THE FALL SEMESTER WILL END JANUARY 9, 1995. If you want to enroll for insurance for the Spring semester, complete the enrollment form on the student insurance brochure (forms are on the counter by the receptionist area in the administration building) and mail with your check to the address on the brochure

CHRISTMAS INTERIM HOUSING APPLICATIONS available in the Student Life Office. Applications must be completed and turned in by December 12.

A SINCERE 'THANK YOU' TO THE FOLLOWING SMALL GROUP LEADERS WHO HAVE SERVED THIS FALL SEMESTER! GREAT JOB!!



Stacey Barsness Nika Bezdicek Christa Bonaparte Tabatha Gates Leah Gilbert Amy Griffith Pam McGlothen Jessica Payne Shannon Siebert Amy Stokely Julea Stratton Julie Wallace

Jason Clark Tim Cov Dan Evans **Dowain Geesev Chad Kruger** Noah Miles Tim Schiefer **Scott Seely Corey Smith**



MEAL TIMES DURING FINALS WEEK: Breakfasts

7:30-8:30

Lunches

11:00-1:00

Dinners

5:00-6:30, except Friday 12/16, 5:00-5:30 only)

CAFETERIA MENU FOR THE WEEK OF DECEMBER 12 - 16 . . . TUESDAY

MONDAY

WEDNESDAY

THURSDAY

FRIDAY

Northwest Sandwich Turkey Noodle Casserole

Chicken Nuggets

Hamburgers

BBQ Ham Sandwich Beef Pot Pie

Swiss Steak Chicken Stir Fry

Szechwan Beef

Honey Dijon Chicken

Italian Night